2021(70) Škoda KAMIQ 1.5 TSI
(150ps) SE L DSG SUV

£21,285

was £22,185

Overview
Mileage

2,987 miles

Fuel Type

Petrol

Engine Size

1.5 l

Bodystyle

Hatchback

Transmission

Semi Auto

Exterior Colour

Black Magic Pearl Effect

Previous Owners

1

Registration

YS70FRR

Exterior Features, Pearl effect paint, Interior Features, Front centre armrest with 2 rear USB ports, Rear centre
armrests, Packs, Simply clever pack - Kamiq, Paint - Pearlescent, Pearl - Black magic, Trim - Cloth, Microsuede
cloth - Black/grey, Wheels, Steel space saving spare wheel, Exterior Features, Front and rear electric windows,
Heated rear window, Privacy glass, Rear wiper, Body colour bumpers, Body colour door mirrors and handles,
Chrome grille surround, Headlight range control, High functionality rear led lights with dynamic indicators, Rear fog
lights, Safety, ESP, Hill hold control, Manual parking brake, Rear disc brakes, Traction control, Front assist system,
Lane assist, PAS, Speed limiter, Auto dimming rear view mirror, Electric folding door mirrors, Electrically adjustable
and heated door mirrors, 3x3 point rear seatbelts, Airbags - driver and front passenger, Front passenger airbag
deactivation switch, Front side airbags with curtain airbags, One tone horn, Seatbelt reminder for driver an codriver, Tyre pressure monitor, Interior Features, Textile floor mats, Dual zone climate control, Pollen filter, 12V
socket in centre console, Chrome inner door handles, Front gesture control, Glove compartment with illumination,
Ice scraper, Rake/reach adjustable steering wheel, Umbrella in driver's door, Reading lights for driver and front
passenger, Sun visor with make up mirror for front passenger, Audio / Communications, Bluetooth system, E-call, 2
USB - C ports with 1x adaptor cable, Auxiliary input socket, DAB Digital radio, Miscellaneous, Amundsen satellite
navigation with 9.2" touchscreen display, web radio and voice control, Service indicator, Trip computer, Virtual
cockpit with 10.25"display, Wireless SmartLink for apple car play, android auto and mirrorlink, Trim, Front head
restraints, Isofix child seat fittings on outer rear seats, ISOFIX on front passenger seat, Manual lumbar support for
front seats, Third rear headrest, Top tether for front passenger seat, Security, Alarm with interior monitoring, back
up horn and tilt sensor with safe function and towing protection, Anti-theft wheel bolts, Immobiliser, Remote central
locking with SAFE system

Location
Hayselden Doncaster Skoda
York Road Roundabout, Doncaster, Yorkshire, DN5 8AN

01302 361 061
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Appointment only

Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of the information above, however, errors may occur. Do not
rely entirely on this information but confirm with us about items which may affect your decision to purchase.

